
DEFENSE  DEPT.  MUST  ENSURE
RELIGIOUS LIBERTY
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on the need
for the Defense Department to stand up for religious liberty:

Sen.  Ted  Cruz  is  absolutely  right  in  noting  that  the
Department of Defense is not being aggressive enough defending
religious liberty in the armed forces.

To read my letter to Defense Secretary Mark Esper, click here.
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